
From: "BCS Executive Committee" <executive@bcscle.org> 
Date: October 18, 2010 9:12:10 PM EDT 
Subject: Shubho Bijoya and GB Meeting Minutes 
 
Dear Members, 
 
We would like to thank you for your overwhelming support and participation for Durga Puja. We wish all our 
dear patrons, members and their families Shubho Bijoya. 
 
The Puja celebrations would not have been complete and successful without your dynamic and energetic 
involvement. 
 
Attached is the minutes of the BCS General Body meeting convened on 17th Oct, 2010 at the ICC building. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Executive Committee 2010 
 


